
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Caroline Delleney <CarolineDelleney@schouse.gov>
CC: Patrick Dennis <PatrickDennis@schouse.gov> 

Date: 4/2/2015 11:57:53 AM 
Subject: RE: Commerce Letter

Thank you, KV

From: Caroline Delleney [mailto:CarolineDelleney@schouse.gov]
Sent: Thursday, April 02, 2015 11:30 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Patrick Dennis
Subject: Re: Commerce Letter

Just handed 2 copies to the receptionist out front.

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 2, 2015, at 11:14 AM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Great - we look forward to the updated copy.
Please let me know if you need anything.
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Caroline Delleney [mailto:CarolineDelleney@schouse.gov]
Sent: Thursday, April 02, 2015 11:05 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Patrick Dennis
Subject: Commerce Letter

Hi Katherine,

We received a phone call from Commerce and need to make one quick change to our original letter. 
The number of jobs expected with the new economic development project is now 2,500 instead of 
2,000. This will be the only minor change we make, but wanted to make sure the Governor's office was 
aware. Patrick hand-delivered two original copies to James Burns this morning and I can run an updated 
copy over to you if necessary. Just let me know.

Thanks and Happy Easter!

Caroline Delleney
Communications Director to the Speaker
South Carolina House of Representatives
Phone: (803) 734-3125
Fax: (803) 734-9488
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